

École Capitol Hill Elementary

350 Holdom Avenue, Burnaby, B.C., V5B 3V1 Phone: 604-664-8637 Fax: 604-664-8718 Email: capitolhill.info@sd41.bc.ca

February 5, 2015

Assertive Property Management 3847B Hastings Street Burnaby, BC V5C 2H7

Dear Jim Allison, President & Property Manager:

The students and staff from Capitol Hill Elementary school want to thank you very much for your generous donations of a brand new stove. The stove is a valuable addition to our Breakfast and Cooking Program. Students come to the Breakfast Program for a variety of reasons: struggling families, a safe positive social environment and/or a place to get academic support on school work. We run the Breakfast Program Monday through Friday. The stove allows us to provide hot food choices, such as hot cereals, eggs, etc. Your significant donation provides our students with a healthy way to start their day. In addition, your donation allows our students in the Cooking Program to experience hands on learning. This was not possible before. Running these two programs is made possible by wonderful people such as you.

Thank you once again for supporting our children and these programs.

Sincerely,

Nancy Wilson

IBES Worker, Capitol Hill Elementary



